
New Director Onboarding
We successfully onboarded our
new members to the Board of
Directors at the past quarterly
meeting. Send recommendations
for our Flagler and Volusia County
seats to sjrrhn@hpcnef.org.
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Putnam County Care Connect
The Sustainability Plan was
submitted and accepted. The
RHND Program Sourcebook entry
is due in March 2023.
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Cultural Competency Training
Starting Point Behavioral Health
completed cultural competency
training early this week as part of
the Community Mental Health
Centers grant!
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Medicaid Unwinding
Individuals on Medicaid have not
had to renew since 2020.
Renewals will begin in March
2023 and Navigators are here to
help! For more info, contact
joyce_case@hpcnef.org.

BRAVE Summit in St. Johns County
This free event on March 29, 2023
is to encourage mental health
wellness for all FL high school
students. For more info, contact
jennifer.wills@flaglerhealth.org.
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